
You're Invited to Our Annual Block Party! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are thrilled to invite you to our upcoming block party! Join us for a day of fun, food, and 

community spirit. 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: On our street (between 1st Ave and 2nd Ave) 

There's going to be games, music, and a potluck dinner. Please bring a dish to share! 

We would love for everyone to pitch in to make this event a success. If you can help with setup 

or activities, please let us know. 

Let's come together to celebrate our neighborhood! 

Looking forward to seeing you all there! 

Warm regards, 

The Block Party Committee 

Contact: (555) 123-4567 | email@example.com 


